
26th April 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
On Friday 29th April, Overdale Junior School are proud to be supporting 
the “Backing the Blues” campaign which aims to turn Leicester, 

Leicestershire and Rutland blue for the day . Friday 29th is 2 days 
before Leicester City’s highly-anticipated match with Manchester 
United. With Leicester City now needing only one more win to 

guarantee their first ever Premier League title, the 'Backing The Blues' 
campaign, which will see famous landmarks change colour on Friday, 

has been set up by BBC Radio Leicester in partnership with the 
Leicester Mercury. It has been endorsed by City Mayor Sir Peter 
Soulsby. 

 
We are inviting children to wear blue on Friday to show their support 

for LCFC!  If they have one, children can wear their blue Leicester City 
shirt, or they can wear other blue clothes of their choice. To fully 
support the day, we ask that no other football kits be worn other than 

Leicester City blue!  Although we recognise that some children do not 
follow football and some support other football teams, this is such a 
huge achievement for our local team which we hope the children will 

understand and appreciate. The idea is that we celebrate a season 
which will forever be remembered by Leicester City fans and indeed, 

the City as a whole. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Mrs Lisseman/Mrs Weston 

 
PE Coordinators 


